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A word from the Chief…..

Highlights and issues the National Chief Of Safety would like to 
speak address. 

mailto:gvogt@capnhq.gov


CAP
Cadet Programs

This safety information would be specific to Cadet Programs



CAP
Aerospace Education

This safety information would be specific to Aerospace Education



CAP
Emergency Services

This safety information would be specific to Emergency 
Services/Preparedness



CAP
From the Regulations

This safety information would be specific to Regulation updates. This 
would highlight changes or highlights. 



CAP
Home / Seasonal Safety

This safety information would be specific to Home / Seasonal Safety. For 
example: Grilling, Christmas Trees, Kerosene Heaters and such. 



CAP
Safety Question Submission Response

This safety information would be specific to questions asked of the 
National Safety Team and its members. Could provide clarification or 
interpretation of regulations or other safety related questions. 



CAP
Safety Results

This safety information would be specific to Safety Results for the defined 
period. 



CAP
Operational Risk Management (ORM)

Challenge

Hypothetical scenarios presented for discussion and challenge. You read 
the scenario and decide what the ORM would be. The follow-up would be 
published in the next issue. 


